
From: Paul Dempsey
To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Cc: Marc Kirkpatrick; Larry Martin; Shawna Holden
Subject: Hein Short Plat
Date: Friday, September 18, 2020 9:28:54 AM

Hi, Kelly.
 
Left a VM for you just now. On behalf of the Applicant, we’re still hoping for
input from you on the conservation easement item under the above-noted SP
Application. We intend to address the option of using such easements in our
response letter to agency comments, which we intend to deliver to you later
this afternoon – unless you and I agree to a modest additional time extension.
 
The issue boils down to this: if we elect to impose easements on two of the
four Lots, what specifically would need to be done in the future to un-do them
and to permit development of those Lots, including potable water supply?
 
Thanks! Hope to confer with you again today.
 
Best,
 
Paul
 

      Paul C. Dempsey, Attorney

      p. 509.248.6030   f. 509.453.6880 
      pdempsey@hnw.law 

      405 E. Lincoln Avenue, Yakima, WA 98901 
      halversonNW.com
 
Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this email and any accompanying attachment(s) are intended only for the use of the
intended recipient and may be confidential and/or privileged. If any reader of this communication is not the intended recipient,
unauthorized use, disclosure or copying is strictly prohibited, and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error,
please immediately notify the sender by return email, and delete the original message and all copies from your system. Thank you.
Halverson Northwest Law Group P.C.
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